
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Did you know that eastern Westchester County drains to Long Island Sound?  
Long Island Sound is an estuary – where rivers meet the sea!    

 
Take part in the future of the Sound by participating in Long Island Sound Study’s 

Update to the Comprehensive Conservation and Management Plan 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Join us for the Long Island Sound Public Input Meeting to 
discuss the update to Long Island Sound Study’s 
Comprehensive Conservation and Management Plan (CCMP), 
a plan to protect and restore Long Island Sound.  
 
Residents will have the opportunity to provide comments 
and suggestions on the update to the CCMP, which is 
expected to be completed in early 2015. The updated CCMP 
will provide guidance for the Long Island Sound Study and 
its partners, including New York, Connecticut, and the 
Environmental Protection Agency, in restoration efforts for 
the next 20 years. The draft plan recommends more than 100 
specific actions to improve the Sound over the next five 
years.  
 

Long Island Sound Public Input Meeting 
 

Thursday, November 6, 2014  
 
Join us for either the afternoon or evening session. 
 
Afternoon Session: 2:30-4:30 pm 
Evening Session: 5:30-7:30 pm 
 
New Rochelle Public Library 
1 Library Plaza, New Rochelle, NY 
 
Welcoming remarks by Mark Tedesco,  
Director of the EPA Long Island Sound Office 
 
A draft plan is available at  
www.longislandsoundstudy.net/Planupdate  
 
For more information, visit www.longislandsoundstudy.net/Planupdate 

Mark Tedesco 
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